

February 25, 1993

Ralph J. Galliano Director Institute for U.S.-Cuba Relations Selous Foundation 325 Pennsylvania Avenue, S.E. Washington, D.C. 20003

Dear Mr. Galliano:

Since you indicate in your letter to me of February 19 that you are anticipating a response, I should advise you that following our conversation of last week, after a thorough reading of your report, and after consulting with other colleagues on this project, I have decided to refer this matter to the University Attorney. I have been advised that there may be grounds for legal action given the slanderous content of the document.

Consequently, I will not be communicating further with you on this matter, unless advised to do so by counsel.

Lisandro Pérez

Associate Professor and Director